
Office: 512-524-2709
Member Services: 512-468-5594

The Health and Safety of our Members and
Volunteers is our Main Concern

Please review this entire message carefully. It is not our "normal" newsletter. In view of the
COVID-19 Pandemic, we are changing a number of our standard operations. All of our
programs through the end of March are cancelled to protect the health and safety of our
members, volunteers and guests. The AGE Building has been closed to visitors other than
CCV staff, so please make all your contacts by phone, email or website contact.

In regard to services to members, it's important that our volunteers observe certain
protocols to keep themselves and members healthy. We have advised volunteers of
recommended protocols to follow when working with members.

As of today, we are limiting member services to only those that are essential. We ask you
to schedule nonessential services for later this spring. We will also be closely monitoring
our Village Connections members to make sure you have necessary services. We
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our Village Connections members to make sure you have necessary services. We
encourage you to use delivery services for groceries, prescriptions and pet supplies.
Please let us know if we can help with recommendations.

Please let us know ways we can help you during this time, from getting you to necessary
doctor's appointments to making sure you have food, meds and services essential to
quality of life. The Village can make a difference and we will. Our phone numbers are
posted above this article - call us if you need us!

Information from the Center for Disease
Control



 

Health Screening Required to Enter Long-
Term Care Facilities

See this story from KXAN. 

And here is a more detailed Control Order from the City of Austin.

 

And...When Life Returns to
Normal....Community Dinners



Save the date - Sunday, May 3rd - for the opportunity to enjoy a meal and get to know
some of your fellow Village members in a fun, small group setting.  We are asking that
several of you sign up to host a “pot luck” lunch or dinner as well as provide the main
course for 4 to 8 (including the hosts) Village members. Other Village members will sign up
to attend and will bring either a side dish or dessert.
 
To make this a success, we have to have hosts - please send an email
to Phylliswaddle@sbcglobal.net. Details on signing up to attend will be forthcoming soon!

Free Medication Screening



Paid UT Austin Study
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